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The Company’s View, Policy, etc. Concerning Reduction of Investment Unit 

 
 

1. The Company’s view concerning reduction of investment unit 

The Company recognizes that reducing the investment unit is one of the effective measures to increase the 
liquidity of stocks in the market and to create an environment that facilitates investment by a broad base of 
investors, including individual investors. 
 
 

2. The Company’s policy concerning reduction of investment unit  

Regarding the reduction of the investment unit for the Company's shares, the Company will continue to 
carefully examine this matter, after comprehensively considering various factors, including its financial 
results, share price levels, trading trends, the number of shareholders, and changes in shareholder composition. 

 
 


